AFTE Letter to the Editor Policy

By: The AFTE Editorial Committee: Cole Goater (Editor), Eric Collins, Gerard Dutton, Michael Haag, & William Matty

Communications to the Editor may be either for the purposes of publication, for consideration by the readership, or simply for
the consideration of the Editor. Submitters wishing to have their letter published in the AFTE Journal should communicate this
intention clearly.

Letters discussing a previously published submission must be constrained to technical and scientific aspects discussed in that
submission. Submitters are not to use such a letter as an opportunity to broadly vent opinions tangentially related to the subject
of the paper, or to publicly speculate about the motivations and qualifications of the author. Neither should the author use their
response as such an opportunity. In order to prevent the AFTE Journal from becoming a venue for protracted public arguments,
the AFTE editor, at his/her discretion, may restrict the publication of additional letters concerning the same topic when it is
judged that the content has gone beyond what is profitable for the readership.




